
From: Wicker, Karen
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/1/2012 9:04:48 AM
Subject: RE: Follow-Up on Board of Financial Institutions FY 2013-14 Budget Request

Hi Christian,
 
Thank you for following up.  The $24, 059 for “DCA Partnership” reflects the amount that BFI will need to fund their 
costs associated with the partnership.  It will not be passed through to DCA.
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of our FY 14 budget plans.  Please let me know if you have any other 
questions or if we can be of further assistance.
 
Thanks,
Karen
 
 
Karen L. Wicker, CGFO, CPM
Senior Assistant State Treasurer - Adm
SC Office of the State Treasurer
P.O. Box 11778
Columbia, SC  29211
Phone:  (803) 734-9871
Fax:  (803) 734-3473
 
 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 4:48 PM

To: Wicker, Karen

Subject: Follow-Up on Board of Financial Institutions FY 2013-14 Budget Request
 
Hi Karen,
 
                Thanks again for coming by a few weeks ago to discuss the BFI and Treasurer’s Office budget plans for next 
year.
 
                I had a quick follow-up question about the one-pager that the BFI folks brought along, which itemized the 
$99,579 in additional Other Funds authority requested for “III. Consumer Finance – Other Operating.”  That 
document showed $24,059 for “DCA Partnership.”
 

My question is, are those funds passed through to the Department of Consumer Affairs for their use, or does 
that amount reflect BFI’s expectations for what it will cost on its own side of that partnership?  Thanks for your help.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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